
Canadian County Landfill Channel Relocation 
Addendum No. 1 
August 30, 2024 

 
 

 
The following items have been added or modified to the bid documents for the project: 
 

1. The bid date has been postponed until September 19, 2024 at 4:00 p.m.  Bids are to 
be submitted to the location and in the format as described in the original bid 
documents. 
 

 
Approved by Engineer 
 
 

 
Brett A. Biesemeyer, P.E., P.L.S., P.M.P. 


